
Mr. Chairman and representatives on the House Agriculture Committee,  

 

My name is Miki Thompson. I am a resident of Dickinson. I urge you to vote Do Pass on HB 1503. 

Protecting North Dakota from foreign interests and interference should be one of our number one 

priorities. We have been blessed with productive land and industry in our state. Those blessings belong 

to those who are citizens of this country. No foreign entity should be able to advantage of our beautiful 

state, only to ship the proceeds to their home country. Thank you for your time.  

 


